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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

NoasdT

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2023-0140

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Program Supervisor, CID

Chief, Education Program Supervisor, SGOD

Education Program Supervisors, CID

Education Program Supervisor, SGOD

Public Schools District Supervisors

Public School Heads, Integrated, Elementary and Secondary Schools

Subject: Participation to the Online Orientation on the DENR’s 2025 National Search for

Sustainable and Eco-Friendly Schools (NSSES)

Date: May 18, 2023

SGOD/jaac

This has reference to the letter from the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
- Environmental Management Bureau XI dated May 08, 2023, inviting all school heads, YES-O
Coordinators and Science teachers to participate to the Online Orientation re: 2025 National
Search for Sustainable and Eco-Friendly Schools (NSSES) on May 30-31, 2023 with the theme,
“Elevating the Level of Readiness of Educators Towards Establishing Sustainable and Climate-
Resilient Eco-Friendly Schools”. The link for the online orientation and other updates will be posted
in their Facebook Page (EMB Davo Region).

The NSSES is a biennial program of the DENR to give recognition to the outstanding environment-
friendly schools which has implemented and initiated various environment-related projects and
activities integrated in the instruction, research, extension, and/or administration.

Moreover, as a regional NSSES winner, the DENR-EMB XI invites the Salvacion National High School
to showcase their school’s best environmental practices, youth engagement, partnership initiatives,
and challenges through a 40-minute audio visual presentation on May 30, 2023. For
queries/concerns, please contact the Environmental Education and Information Unit though their
mobile number 0922-451-7588.

Further, no disruption of classes shall be imposed in the conduct of the activity based on the DepEd
Order No. 9 s. 2005 (Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On Task and Ensuring
Compliance Therewith).

All concerned are required to observe the health protocols as prescribed by the Inter-Agency Task
Force (IATF) on COVID 19 during this pandemic. Further, everyone are also encouraged to continually

support and recognize the value of equality and diversity of all personnel while complying with the
directives set forth by this office.

For immediate and widest dissemination.

REYNALDO E
Schools Diviston

Superintendent
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Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216-6742 | Telefax (084) 216-6506
Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte



